
Head Teacher Message

Upcoming Dates

22nd May – Yr 6 trip to Chessington*
23rd May – Own Clothes Day – in 
exchange for donations of sweets 

for the summer fair
23rd May – Finish for Half Term

w/c 26th May – Half Term
2nd June – INSET Day – School Closed 

to Pupils
3rd June – Pupils Return to School & 
Reception’s to British wildlife centre

w/c 9th June – Year 6 Residential 
Trip to Isle of Wight

*please check your email for more information

Friday 16th May 2025

Attendance

This week’s attendance figures

Whole school attendance: 94 %

Class % Class %

Tower 93 Golden Gate 91

Westminster 93 Lions Gate 94

Severn 97 Manhattan 95

Clifton 97 Ikuchi 89

Jubilee 94 Anji 90

Tyne 92 Auckland 99

Amb 99 Sea Cliff 94

Nursery trip to Godstone Farm 

Spanish Sessions  

Our youngest children had an unforgettable adventure this week 
as they visited Godstone Farm! Bursting with excitement, they 
explored the animal enclosures, met friendly farm animals up 

close, and enjoyed hands-on experiences that brought big smiles 
to little faces. The children were beautifully behaved throughout 

the day, showing kindness, curiosity, and great enthusiasm.

It was a truly magical day that helped bring their learning to life –
and one they’ll be talking about for weeks to come! A big thank 
you to all the parents and carers for your support in making this 
trip possible – your help and encouragement truly made the day 

extra special!

A group of our year 6 children have been enjoying 
a fantastic introduction to Spanish, led by students 
from Sevenoaks School and their Spanish teacher. 
They have been learning simple words and phrases 

through fun, interactive activities—all with big 
smiles and great enthusiasm! A huge thank you to 

the students, and to Sevenoaks School for their 
continued partnership and support—it’s great to 

collaborate and learn together!

A huge well done to all our year 6 children for completing their SATs 
this week! We are incredibly proud of each and every one of you—not 

just for your hard work and determination during the tests, but for 
the fantastic attitudes you’ve shown throughout your time at school. 
You approached this week with resilience, maturity, and a real sense 
of team spirit. SATs are just one part of your journey, and they don’t 

define who you are or all the wonderful things you’ve achieved so far. 
Now it’s time to look ahead to the fun, final weeks of Year 6, filled 

with exciting activities, trips, and memories to make.

Please ensure that your child does not ride their scooter or 
bike on the playground at the start and end of the day. This 

rule is in place to maintain the safety of everyone.

Date For Your Diary



CONGRATULATIONS & WELL DONE!

Our stars this week are: 

Navy Gene

Savannah Louise

Arthur Freddie

George Elizabeth

Ralph Tamsin

All of year 6!


